
 

School of Law 

Undergraduate Student Staff Liaison Committee 

24th March 2020 

Minutes  

Chair: Rupert Seal  

Present: Penny Green, Aysha Bismillah, Elizabeth Gillow, Sheila Shirley   

Course Reps: Alice Hocking 3rd Year Law with History, Eileen Murphy 2nd Year English and French 

Law, Liza Diechenbough 2nd year English and European law, Julia Cyrson 2nd Year Law LLB, Mickaella 

Andriantsiferana 2nd Year Law and Politics, Zahir Tapia 1st Year Law LLB, Ahmet Oztekin Law Year 1, 

Tautvydas Medziukevicius English and European Law Year 4. Daniyall Malik 3rd Year Law and Politics. 

Date of next meeting:  TBA, within the next 2 weeks 

Penny Green opened the meeting – She assured that the law department were doing everything 

they possibly could to make this awful situation somewhat easier.  She encouraged all students to 

sign up for all the classes they can.  With regard to assessments and exams, she explained to 

students that there will be no face to face exams.  The exams committee are looking into ways the 

exams/assessments can be now be held, to ensure that a QLD can still be obtained.  She also asked 

all student reps to look out for each other and their cohorts. 

All reps mainly had the same concerns: 

Exams/ Assessments  

Will dates be pushed backed – at the moment not sure 

Will assessments be changed ie from exam to assessment – at the moment not sure 

How will they work, will we just have 2 hours, concerned with time differences  - probably not, you 

will probably be given 24 hours. 

Course reps were assured, that all answers to these questions will addressed asap, by the end of 

next week at the latest. 

Will the Graduation take place – it will at some point, but no dates. 

Students that have had to leave accommodation in a rush, have left books and notes – the 

Department are working hard to get books available online.  If notes have been left, then ECs could 

be put in. 

 


